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20/05/2025  22:39:092025/1683/P OBJ Flora Wong As residents of Jeygrove Court, we have been contacted by neighbours at Gamages Estate in 

regards to the proposed extension of the building at 19 Charterhouse Street - mentioning that 

the construction would increase the height of the building by 20 metres. This would cause years 

of disruption in terms of noise for hundreds of residents in the local area, and not serve any local 

purpose, especially given the main road of Chancery Lane / High Holborn already has several 

unoccupied commercial property for years ehat even the UK's largest chain businesses 

(WHSmiths, Curry's, Blacks, Starbucks) seem not to be able to afford to keep operating in. This 

would be so detrimental visually for our view from our estates also. Please consider the tenants 

who have lived here our entire lives.
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